
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:   September 15, 2022 

To:   Delta Stewardship Councilmembers 

From:    Jessica R. Pearson, Executive Officer 

Subject:  Upcoming Council Meeting – September 22, 2022 

 

This month’s meeting will take place at the Tsakopoulos Library 
Galleria’s East meeting room and will feature a public workshop on 
draft amendments to the Council’s Administrative Procedures 
Governing Appeals (“Appeals Procedures”). The draft amendments 
emerge from the Council’s experience with appeals proceedings and 
the Council’s 2019 Five-Year Review of the Delta Plan. This Council 
workshop is intended to provide information and solicit input from 
the public on the proposed draft amendments. Staff will present draft revisions to the 
Appeals Procedures for discussion and Councilmember input, with the intent to revise and 
bring them back for adoption at a future Council meeting, pending Council input and 
direction on the next steps. 

We will also hear from Delta Watermaster Michael George. Mr. George will provide an 
overview of his office’s current efforts concerning the drought and dry-year risk mitigation 
planning. He will also discuss how the Delta fits into the current process of developing 
voluntary agreements to update and implement the Water Quality Control Plan for the San 
Francisco Bay/Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Estuary.  

If I can answer any questions or provide any other information in advance of the meeting, 
please contact me at (916) 445-4500 or jessica.pearson@deltacouncil.ca.gov.  
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